
11/04/2020 

MRS KAY WORRELL 
20 NERANG AVE 
TERREY HILLS NSW 2084 
kayandmark@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0263 - 59 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

Firstly I’d like to ask that you keep this submission confidential, thank you. Secondly, I will be 
putting this submission in both for 57 Myoora Rd (DA DA2020/0264) and 59 Myoora Rd 
(DA2020/0263) as I understand there will be some cross-over of access between the 
properties so the issues relate to them both.
I am currently Vice President of the Terrey Hills Public School P and C and am putting in a 
submission because of concerns over the safety of children walking/scootering/cycling to and 
from school past the development. Children and families living on the North side of Booralie 
Rd, already have to deal with a fairly dangerous road crossing on Booralie Rd, and also the 
turning into the industrial areas in Tepko Road from Myoora Rd, on their way to school. Adding 
in another warehouse facility on this already busy major road in Terrey Hills means more 
potential for accidents. A number of children walk, scooter or cycle in to school without parents 
so this is even more of a safety concern.
With the proposed hours of operation being 6am to 6pm Monday to Friday this includes the 
peak time of 8-9.15am and 3-4pm when children are going to and from school. Please can 
council ensure that all measures are put in place to protect the safety of people at those times, 
such as clear signage, or even by limiting the deliveries/picks ups at those times Mon-Fri. 
Thank you. 
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